
Holland Conservation Commission 

  

Minutes of Commission meeting held on July 6, 2004. 
  
Present: Mary vandenBerg, Chairperson, Steven Anderstrom, Patricia Caron and Art 

Fusco.   Absent:  Howard Fife, Helen Kreiger and James Wettlaufer. 

  

7:05 p.m.  Chairperson called the meeting to order. 

  

7:10 p.m.  The HCC received on July 6, 2004 a package sent by Jalbert Engineering containing 2 

Notices of Intent with enclosed File Nos. from the DEP. 

     File No. 184-179 assigned to Andre Romano of 30 Lakeshore Dr., Map R-24-C-11, “to repair 

a soil absorption system and new water line”. 

     File No. 184-180 assigned to Gary Boniface of 11 Craig Rd., Map R-21-B-12, “to repair a soil 

absorption system and new well”. 

Public Hearings will be held on July 27, 2004 at 7:30 and 8:00 p.m. as agreed to with Jalbert 

Engineering and HCC members.  Legal Ads will be posted in The Republican. 

A Check of $40.00 for a “Notice of Intent” filing fee was included for each notice. 

  

7:45 p.m.  Procedure Sheet #04-0819 issued to Craig S. Cormier, Lot 2, Mashapaug Rd., Map 6-

A-3 was presented by Mark Farrell to construct a single-family home, driveway, well and septic 

system.  Motion to approve this project was made by Steven Anderstrom seconded by Art Fusco 

and approved by all.  Mary vandenBerg signed procedure sheet. 

  

8:15 p.m.  Old Business 

Mary vandenBerg spoke to Keith Beecher of the Army Corps of Engineers regarding 

lots adjacent to the dam intersection at Leno/Sturbridge Rds.  He had no knowledge 

about flood restrictions or maps or any information on the area around the dam. 

  

Motion to adjourn made by Art Fusco, seconded by Patricia Caron. Meeting adjourned at 8:30 

p.m. 

  
Respectfully submitted 

by: 
  

Patricia J. Caron, 

Secretary 
  

Copies to:  Selectmen, Town Clerk, Board of Health, Planning Board, Building Inspector, 

Highway Surveyor, File and HCC Chairperson  

  

 


